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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
                                                         Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

      

          Head Teacher : Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas is fast approaching and the children are busy with a wide variety of seasonal activities, very much enjoyed by all.

What are we learning about this month?
As we move towards Christmas the children are learning about Advent and preparing for Christmas. We are learning about Christmas customs and traditions from our own Scottish culture and those of other countries. 

The Nativity story is the main focus for our learning and celebrations this month. All children will have the opportunity to dress up, if they wish, as one of the Nativity characters and act out the story in our stable. Our own Post Office will be up and running soon providing opportunities to develop understanding of numbers; their value; weighing and measuring as the children wrap and sort parcels and letters and make daily deliveries. Children are also learning Christmas songs, party games and listening to Christmas stories. 

This year we are listening to the story of Christmas through the Christmas play “Jesus Christmas Party”, so our children are learning new songs and musical accompaniments. We will also be welcoming back our resident Elf who will appear and join us in nursery—watch out and listen for details of his adventures with the children in the lead up to the holidays! Miss Kelly will regularly update SWAY in the Blog and Twitter with all Christmas activities at B.E.Y.C. 
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Eco Schools- Climate Action Day
[image: image6.wmf]Our preparation is underway for Climate Action Day on 10th December in partnership with other schools in Scotland.  We want to create awareness of how our everyday choices can make a future difference for our world.  We look forward to welcoming Tracey our Tesco Community Champion and thank the WLC Cleaner Communities Team who are donating their recycling game to the nursery for a few days. You can follow the Climate Action Day events by using hashtag #WEEVOICESBIGACTIONS #WLBEYC and following @EcoSchoolsScotland on Twitter. 
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Big Bedtime Read
We will be launching the Big Bedtime Read for pre-school children in January. Details to follow. 
Cloakroom
Please could we ask you to have a look through our Lost Property box in the corner of the cloakroom to see if you are missing anything before the holidays. Property left will be removed from nursery in January. 
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Nursery Christmas Post

Our post box will be out from Monday 9th December. As we are an ECO school we ask that if children wish to bring one card to nursery and post in our post box this will be shared with the whole nursery during the nursery session and displayed in the playroom. 
Christmas Raffle and Hamper 
A huge thank you to everyone who has already donated some fantastic items for our Christmas Hamper and Raffle, we are still collecting donations. Please leave any donations in the foyer. 
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Children who attend our PM Session are invited to wear their party clothes on the 17th. (If your child attends a ‘full day’ on a Tuesday this will be their party session) 

Children who attend our AM session are invited to wear their party clothes on the 19th. (If your child attends a ‘full day’ on a Thursday this will be their party session)
If your child does not attend on a Tuesday or Thursday, you are more than welcome to accompany your child to attend the parties between: 
2.00 – 3.30pm On Tuesday 17th December
Or 
10.00 – 11.30am on Thursday 19th December. 
We would ask that families could make a £2.50 contribution to the party for additional food, present and treats.  Please could this be with Mrs Todd by Thursday 12th December.
West Lothian Council Singalong Filming 
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As with previous years we will be taking part in the WLC Christmas Singing filming, this year it is on Wednesday 18th December at 9am.  You may have seen some schools/groups singing on the Council Facebook page and we will be filmed on Wednesday and the information/ performance will be shared on our blog.  If your child attends on another day/session and you would like them to attend the recording please come to nursery for 8.45am on Wednesday 18th, Parents will need to remain in the nursery building during the filming.
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Christmas Singalong
Everyone is looking forward to the forthcoming child lead singalong of ‘Jesus Christmas Party’ on Wednesday 11th December for parents/family and Thursday 12th December for grandparents/family. Doors will open in the morning at 10.15am for a 10.30am start and in the afternoon 1.45pm for a 2.00pm start.  Due to limited seating, we can only make two tickets available to each child for each show, 2 tickets per child.  Please collect your tickets from the table in the foyer. There is no charge for this event but we will invite you to make a donation to a charity at the Singalong. We would ask if children could wear a white top on the day, this can be any white top you have and don’t worry if it has a picture or pattern on it. A ‘Photo Booth’ where your child can dress up as any character and have their photo taken will be available on the day. 
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As the colder months come, so do the coughs, colds and sickness bugs.  To help minimise the spread of illnesses it is vital that children do not return to Nursery for at least 48 hrs after their last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.  Another key step is to ensure that children are thoroughly washing their hands with soap and water at home and nursery.
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Extreme Weather Conditions – “Winter Ready”

In the event of severe weather, can we remind parents to listen to the local radio stations regarding school closures.  West Lothian Council will also publish details of school closures on West Lothian Online, Twitter and Facebook.  For all details of West Lothian Council Winter Ready arrangements please look at: https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/winter
Parental Engagement in the Life and Work of our Centre
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Stay, Play and Learn was well attended in November and the feedback was very positive. We hope you all enjoyed finding out what happens during a nursery day. Thank you to everyone who contributed, your feedback is very important to us as we are continually evaluating and working to improve the Centre. 
Carpark Reminder
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   Unfortunately we are still receiving complaints of cars dropping off and picking up children in the staff carpark and school/ nursery grounds. This policy is enforced and supported by West Lothian Council and Police Scotland,  please respect the safety of our children. 

ELC Snack Payment
Please note that from week commencing 6th January 2020, as part of the ELC Expansion the current charging for nursery snack will cease. Please see Mrs Todd to pay any outstanding snack payments from August – December 2019.  
Students at BEYC 
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We continue to assist students in their studies and offer student placement opportunities at Bathgate Early Years Centre. Currently we have Jessica from Stirling University who is in year one of her Primary Teaching university course and she is on placement every Wednesday until December. We also have Clair who will attend placement on Mondays & Tuesdays and Erin who will attend placement on Wednesdays and Thursdays. Both ladies are completing their HNC in Early Education and Childcare at West Lothian College. 

Eco Meeting
Our Eco meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday 10th December has been rescheduled. A new date for our meeting will be provided in January 2020. 
Blog and Twitter
Please visit our blog http://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/ for updates on our nursery learning and activities.  We are also on Twitter @wlbeyc.
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very blessed Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

Kind regards
The Nursery Team

Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Tuesday, 10th December
	Both Sessions
	Eco Schools – Climate Action Day

	Wednesday, 11th  December
	Both sessions
	Nativity Singalong – Parents

	Thursday, 12th  December
	Both sessions
	Nativity Singalong – Grandparents

	Thursday, 12th December
	Both sessions
	Party money due

	Tuesday, 17th December
	PM Session
	Christmas Party

	Thursday, 19th December 
	AM Session 
	Christmas Party 

	Thursday, 19th  December
	Both Sessions 
	Last day for nursery

	Monday, 6th  January
	Both Sessions 
	Staff and Pupils return 


[image: image1.jpg]9y




